
 
A few quick reminders for you: 
 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION FROM THE TECHNOLOGY TEACHER: 
 
Parents, please be sure that your child (or you) can access their Google account and Google 
Classroom.  If we need to switch over to REMOTE learning for the entire school, students must 
be ready to go online immediately.  Any questions, please email Lori Steinhauser at 
lsteinhauser@christtheteacherschool.org 
 
Last call for any donations to the food pantry! Please send in next week before Friday.  Thank 
you to all our families that have already donated so generously! 
 
November 17th:  Instructions for Picture Day for 8th Graders:  Lifetouch will be at school  for 
pictures in the morning from 8:30 to 11:30.  8th Grade BOYS will need a white shirt and a tie. 
Lifetouch will provide the caps and gowns for the class.  
Instructions for Retakes:  If you would like your child's picture retaken, it will be by appointment 
between 8:30-11:30.  Please call or email me to set up a time.  If you need to order the photo 
package online, the website is:  mylifetouch.com and our School Code is: 
EVTJFV3WQ 
 
Our annual Student Council Toy Drive will begin on November 16th.  This will benefit Mercy 
House run by the Archdiocese of Newark for underprivileged children. If you are starting your 
Christmas shopping soon, please remember them. 
 
Thanksgiving lunch orders are due this Thursday, November 12th.  I have attached the form 
again if you need it. 
 
The Digital Backpack will also be posted on our website on the Homepage under School 
Information, in case you need to refer back to it. 
 
Enjoy the beautiful weather this weekend! 


